

Register your new batch of students on Internshala for winter internships

Internshala <university.relations@internshala.com>
Reply-To: university.relations@internshala.com
To: principal@dsc du.ac.in

yal Singh College Mail - Register your new batch of students on an

Wed, Nov 22, 2017 at 11:47 AM

Dear Inderjeet Singh Bakshi,

Hope you are doing fine.

I am writing to request you to register the new students who would be looking for a 1-month internship during this winter break.

Post that, we will conduct a special webinar for the students in the first week of December to help them find a short duration internship in this winter break and gain experience.

You are requested to register your new students before 30th November here - https://internshala.com/coll ege_registration/register. Kindly upload the details of all your students (Name, Email address & Phone number compulsory) in an excel sheet. Post that, all the students will receive a verification email and their accounts will be created. They will be added to the previous list of students under your account.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Many thanks, Kishalaya Manager - University Relations Phone - +91 - 9050 84 7917 Internshala ~ 'internship partner of AICTE'

collège medsite